
Update on Dates to remember….. 
Sun 6th June SWA Committee Meeting  -  online via 

Zoom 
7.30pm start  -  details sent out by SWA 

Wed 9th June WASH UP Rally Committee Meeting 
Online on Zoom  -  ALL CLUBS TO BE 
PRESENT PLEASE!  -  7.30pm start 

Wed 23rd June 

 

County Organisers NFYFC Training Day 
and Covid Update  -  online on zoom 

Fri 25th June CLOSING DATE for Sports Day team 
entries 

Mon 28th June Dorset YFC Management Meeting 
7.00pm start  -  online on zoom 

Mon 28th June Dorset YFC Executive Meeting   
Online on Zoom  -  ALL CLUBS TO BE 
PRESENT PLEASE!  -  7.30pm start 

Sun 4th July Dorset YFC Cookery & Floral Art 
Competitions 
11.00am start  -  Frampton Village Hall 

Sun 18th July Dorset YFC Sports Day 
Redlands Sports Hub, Dorchester Rd, 
Weymouth DT3 5AW 

Sat 24th July TBC Dorset YFC Mock Auction 
Competition 
Kindly organised by Marshwood Vale 
YFC 

Sun 1st Aug Dorset YFC Presentation Day 
Kingston Maurward College, Field 
outside the County Office 
4.00pm start.  Please complete the 
track and trace form for attendance 

 

 

 

 

Rally Month 2021 
BALE ART 
This month was kicked off with the first of our weekends of Rally Competitions which was the 

Bale Art Competition on Sunday 2nd May which was kindly 
judged by our County President.  This was a great way for 
our members to start meeting again safely to work together 
for their club.  We have some great entries and hopefully 
they have put a lot of smiles on passers by faces before the 
storms came.  The theme for this years competition was 
“Thank you to our Keyworkers”  Well done to Beaminster, 
Gillingham & Shaftesbury, Puddletown and Sherborne YFC 

who all took part.  The winners will be announce at our Presentation Day in August. 

FENCING COMPETITION 
On Saturday 8th May we moved to our Fencing Competition.  Unfortunately we didn’t have a 
lot of entrances however we with this in mind we were able to move the competition to a 
social competition and it was great to see the teams 
showing their handiwork and we have a team going 

forward to the SWA 
Round on Sunday 15th 
August if restrictions 
apply.   A big thank 
you to our Judge Mr 
Rob Knight for his time 
and expertise in this 
particular 
competition.  Thank you also to the Martin Family for 

letting us use their very spacious venue.  Well done to Puddletown YFC and Beaminster YFC 
who took part and worked very hard on the day. 
PALLET UPCYCLING COMPETITION 
On Saturday 15th May it was time to introduce the  
NFYFC Competition of Pallet Upcycling.  This was a 
great way for the members to work on their own ideas 
and designs with just two pallets.  It was great to see 
the designs taking shape and they were too close to 
place for our judge Matt Frampton so the final winner 
was decided by a closed members vote with pictures 
only, thank you for all your help for those who voted.   
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You don’t have to be Farmer to be a Young Farmer  

#jointhefun 
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This NFYFC Pallet Upcycling competition is a direct entry to NFYFC and the 

winners of our competition will be announced at our Presentation Day.  

Once again well done to Beaminster YFC and Puddletown YFC and to the 

Martin Family again for letting us use their venue and for providing lovely 

bacon rolls.  If we could have got your entries in the car I would have taken 

them home!   

HANDICRAFT & COOKERY COMPETITION DAY 

 

On Sunday 23rd May at Salway Ash Village Hall it was time for 
the Cookery and Handicraft Day.  A lot of planning for this day 
has been taking place since our cancelled Rally in 2020 and we 
were very grateful for the assistance of Caroline House and 

Jenny Curtis on organising the Classes and Judges for the day as well as 
us being able to move some of the competitions online.  These are all 
currently being displayed via our Facebook page and will eventually be added 
to the Website.  We had some amazing entries on the day but unfortunately 
due to the weather we were unable to have them on display for viewing, we 
did try and set up a marquee outside but the weather and wind had different 

ideas and due to restrictions of 6 inside we were unable to have 
members inside so we have filmed all entries for you to view in your 
own time.  A big thank you goes to our judges on the day Jennifer 
Horsington our Cookery Judge and Angela Rabbetts our Handicraft 
Judge, it was great to see them going through each individual entry 
with care and attention.  We would also like to thank Mr Dave Alley 
who kindly judged the photography and limerick classes with some 
great feedback.  Finally I would like to thank all our members and 

helpers who attended on the day who kindly followed all our Covid 
Restrictions and completed Flow Tests it was lovely to see everyone 
working together to make this day safe.  All Rally Cups will be 
presented at our Presentation Day at Kingston Maurward College 
at 4.00pm on Sunday 1st August. 

Hi all,  
What a month we have had! 

We started off with the bale art competition and had most clubs getting involved 

with spreading our thanks to key workers   

Beaminster and Puddletown embraced the weather for the fencing and pallet 
competition, and we topped off the month with the handicraft and cookery in 
Salway Ash! Considering our drop in membership the amount and standard of 
entries has been exceptional. Well done all ! 

Thankyou so much to all our judges and stewards over the past month! 

Thankyou to all our members who entered the stockjudging and to our 3 judges   

Keep enjoying this sun safely and keep your eyes peeled for upcoming events! 

Kind regards 

Matt 

Matt Frampton 

County Chairman 

Chairman's Message 

Good Luck to 

Poppy Burrough 

who is taking part 

in the NFYFC 

Situations Vacant 

Competition on 

Sunday 13th June 

2021 on Zoom 

Dorset YFC Stockjudging Competition 
On a very lovely sunny Saturday 29th May our members took 
part in the Stockjudging Competition on zoom.  Video clips 
were shown to the members and then they were given time to 
do their reasoning's.  A breakout room was set up for each 
judge.  A big thank you to our judges Laura Sales our Dairy Judge, Charlie Coleman 
our Beef Judge and Rob Hole our Sheep Judge and to Sherborne YFC for organising 

the event.  Well done to 
our members who took 
part on the day under 
unusual circumstances 
you all did extremely 
well.  Our entrances 
were 

Charlie Robinson  -  Sherborne YFC 
Zoe Raymond  -  Beaminster YFC 
Sophie Raymond  -  Beaminster YFC 
Henrietta Love  -  Sherborne YFC 
Samuel Mather  -  Beaminster YFC 
Rebecca Mather  -  Beaminster YFC 
All results will be given out at our 
Presentation Event on Sunday 1st 
August 2021.    The NFYFC 
Continuation date for this 
competition is currently 18th July to 
be social but will be confirmed by 
them nearer the time.  Those going forward will be contacted in due course to represent Dorset YFC 

 


